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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

WCPE-FM Education Fund Announces New Grant Application Period for 2017-2018 Season 

 

WAKE FOREST, NC (November 15, 2016) – WCPE-The Classical Station is pleased to announce the dates of its 

Education Fund grant application period for non-profit music entities within the listening footprint of the station. 

Grants are made possible by supporters of radio station WCPE who specify 10 percent of their gift to the station is to 

be directed to the Education Fund. 

The deadline to submit the application is 11:59 p.m. on Friday, March 31, 2017. All applications and required 

accompanying documents should be emailed to membership@theclassicalstation.org or sent via surface mail to Ms. 

Patricia Crane, Membership Director, WCPE-The Classical Station, PO Box 897, Wake Forest, NC 28588 by the 

deadline. Applications received after the deadline will not be considered. 

The WCPE Education Fund has awarded nearly $50,000 to 22 different nonprofit organizations since its 

establishment in 2010. Non-profit music education entities and music entities that expose their communities to 

classical music are invited to submit a grant application for consideration in the 2017-2018 season. Beginning January 

1, 2017, the grant application form will be available online at http://www.theclassicalstation.org/education.  

In 2016, the WCPE Education Fund disbursed grants totaling over $10,000 to four groups, the largest amount of 

money in the Fund’s history. The WCPE Quartet of the North Carolina Chamber Music Institute in Raleigh is 

comprised of high school musicians, whose music education is supported by the grant, perform in the Triangle 

throughout the season. Musical Empowerment of Raleigh connects young musicians – most from low-income 

families – with talented musicians from NC State University and UNC-Chapel Hill who provide instruction, guidance, 

and mentorship in free one-on-one lessons. The Duke Medicine Orchestra, an all-volunteer group of musicians 

affiliated with Duke Health, will perform an interactive children’s concert in April at the Emily K Center. The Young 

Musicians of Alamance in Burlington plans to use its grant to expand their successful music instruction program in 

North Graham Elementary School. 

Applications will be reviewed in April, and grants will be awarded in May 2017. Non-profit organizations interested in 

completing a grant application are encouraged to obtain the form and instructions as soon as the application is 

available to begin the preparation and submission process. 

#  #  # 

For further information, contact:  

Patricia Crane, Membership Director • membership@theclassicalstation.org  

or  

Dan McHugh, Public Relations Director • dan@theclassicalstation.org 
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